
Greenwell Point Public School  

 NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                 21st  March, 2016                         Term 1  Week 9 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Thank you for the excellent support for the disco.  Our playground now has a Budee 
Chair which sits proudly in the playground for the children to use. Many thanks to Em-
ma Gene and her mum for their support in running an excellent disco. 
 
Children are reminded that the two gates leading into the school from the church 
grounds are out of bounds and only used when a teacher is with the children.  Children 
should enter the school grounds via the other gates. 
 
As the weather is changing could you check that your child’s name is on their jumpers 
etc. The summer dresses are not to be worn with coloured leggings. The winter uni-
form is light weight pants, heavy weight pants or unisex track suit pants. These are 
available through the school. The school shirt is worn with a school jacket or sloppy 
joe. For the school photos all children are asked to be dressed in the winter uniform 
please.   
 
This year is particularly busy for the office staff and myself with changes in many busi-
ness operation type things. Please read  the newsletter and keep it safe so you do not 
have to make unnecessary phone calls to the office. 
 
Please remember to make your hats for the Easter hat parade on Thursday.  Have a 
safe and happy short holiday with your family and friends. 
 
Kind regards 
Kate Murphy 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Our whole school photos will be held on Monday 4th April, 2016.  A photograph enve-
lope with your child’s name was attached to last week’s newsletter.  Please check for 
the correct spelling of your child’s name on the envelope, as this will appear on the 
photograph.  If you would like to purchase photographs then please fill in the envelope 
and return it on photo day.  If you would like a sibling envelope then please see Mrs 
Miller in the office.  The school is not be responsible for change etc. as this is the re-
sponsibility of MSP Photography. 
 
GREENWELL POINT P&C RAFFLE 
All students have been given raffle tickets to sell for the P&C.  Most students have re-
turned sold books however there are still outstanding raffle books.  Please return your 
books as soon as possible, sold or unsold by the 29th March to the school office.  To 
be drawn 7

th
 of April at the next P&C meeting.   

 
SCHOOL WOOKBOOKS 
Thank you to the families who have already purchased the text books. We still have 
families who have not yet paid.  Please send in your child’s workbook money as 
soon as possible. 
 
Handwriting  $13.50 
Maths Plus  $20.00 
TOTAL  $33.50 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MARCH 
 
24     Easter Hat Parade            
 9:15am in the hall 
25- 
28  Easter Break 
 
APRIL 
 
4 School photographs 
7        P&C Meeting/ Festival  
 
9-25   School Holidays 
 
JUNE 
 
15/16   Eisteddfod TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Art by:  Taj Burtles 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School 

has a Facebook page where we post 

lots of reminders, good news stories 

and share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 
Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 

use peanut butter at school. 
We have an anaphylaxis student 

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/greenwellpointschool/
http://www.schoolstream.com.au/download/?school=Greenwell+Point+Public+School&school-url=http%3A%2F%2Fgpps.myschoolstream.net


SCHOOL FEES:  The school fees this year will be $25 per student.  If you have 2 children then the second child will 
cost $20 and the third child $15.  School fees provide for the extras we are able to offer. 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
The meal deal for this week is a chicken, lettuce and mayo wrap, popper and popcorn.  
 
STEWART HOUSE 
Today each family will receive a Stewart House Donation Drive envelope.  If you would like to make a donation of a 
gold coin, then your entry will go into the draw to win a $4000 destination of your choice prize.  Please return enve-
lopes to the school office. 
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
MRS MILLER’S SHOALHAVEN RELAY FOR LIFE FUNDRAISING NIGHT 
I would just like to personally thank Jamie Horton for attending my Cancer Council “Bollywood” themed fundraising 
night on Saturday night and for her kind generosity.  Jamie helped our team raise $10,104.  Thank you Jamie I truly 
appreciated your effort.  If anyone would like to buy a raffle ticket to help support the Shoalhaven Relay for Life then 
please see Mrs Miller in the office.   
 
NOWRA ATHLETICS CLUB 
Our family friendly cross country season starts with an open day on Saturday 26th March, 2016 at Willandra, 
Browns Mountain Road, Tapitallee.  Rego from 1:30pm to 2:15pm prior to the first event at 2:30pm during March 
and April.  1km, 2km, 3km, 4km and 8km races for all ages and abilities.  For more information visit 
www.nowraathletics.org.au or find us on Facebook. 
 
KIDS FISHING WORKSHOP 
Kids 8-14 years old are invited to come and learn to fish safely.  The workshop runs from 10am to 2pm on the 12th 
April, 2016 at the Greenwell Point wharf park.  Bookings essential—cost $40 per child and includes:  Rod and reel, 
shirt, hat, tackle box and a showbag to take home.  Please call Stephen Thurstan on 02 4220 8484 or 0438 245190. 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL—Wednesday 23rd March, 2016 

 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………….   to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of chicken, lettuce and mayo wrap, popper and popcorn for $5.  All students need to provide recess.  Muffins can 
be purchased for 50¢, ice blocks 50¢ and custard cups now 50¢. 
 
…………………………………………….                                …………………………………… 
Parent Signature                                                                     Date 

BIRTHDAY’S 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Aisha in Year 1 who turns 7 tomorrow and  
Giorjet who turns 9 on Saturday 


